
 

Registrations closed on Friday, June 3 and the venue is now at full 

capacity.  Please do not turn up if you are not registered.  Those 

responsible for registering either as individuals or via a club will 

receive an update on Thursday morning with details re parking etc. If 

you are now unable to attend for whatever reason, please advise me 

urgently via email (dstclair@bigpond.net.au) as we have a waiting list. 

If you wish to check your registration, please press this LINK. 
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